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| write to you in regards to the extension of this Bill and request that you do not extend
emergency powers.

Businesses have suffered incredibly during this time;

People have suffered because of job loss, business loss;

the elderly have suffered because of loneliness and families have been devastated;
families have been segregated;

adverse effects of discrimination;

families devastated by inability to travel;

medical needs of the community devastated;

teachers, first responders, disability, nurses all devastated because of mandates;
absolutely no trust in Government or Government bodies

absolutely no trust in Main Stream Media

absolutely sick of the narrative of terrible lies.

The original Emergency Bill was granted because of high numbers of infections and death rates.
That is not the case now. See figures from the Australian Bureau of Statistics can justify.

You are probably also aware of the adverse reactions recently stated by Pfizer themselves and |
believe that you can no longer continue mandates for the Queensland population.

One can only hope that the Queensland Government understands that Queenslanders are very
“over” all these mandates, rules and interruptions to their lives. Please show some empathy to
the wants of the Queensland people and the rest of Australia.

Maureen Scott
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